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April 17, 2016
Asim Duttaroy
Editor-in-Chief
Food and Nutrition Research

Dear Prof Asim Duttaroy,
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are pleased to submit the revised manuscript (Ref No: MS ID:30463) entitled “Reduction of Sodium Content in Spicy Soups using Monosodium Glutamate (MSG)”, for consideration of publication in Food and Nutrition Research.  I would like to declare that the authors report no conflicts of interest. The authors alone are responsible for the content and writing of this paper. This work submitted is original and has not being submitted elsewhere for publication. Moreover, authors have agreed for submission of this manuscript to Food and Nutrition Research. This manuscript is prepared strictly according to the Journal format as provided in the author guidelines. 

Thank you for your consideration of our manuscript.
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